
 

 

The auction was awesome!!!!  Thank you to the committee for all your hard work and our members for all the fun baskets. 

                                                               

Peggy and her committee will have Natalie from the Arts Society speak to us at our meeting about the sculptures at the 

Kenosha harbor. 

                                 

Jane will have an update on the Dayton bingo party on November 17. We will need workers and prizes. 

                         

Fran will be collecting for our adopt-a-family. This will be our only time to donate if you would like to. The committee 

will be shopping before the Christmas dinner so we can wrap everything that evening. 

                               

Connie will remind us of the cookie walk on Saturday December 10 and give last minute update. 

 

The reservation form for the Christmas dinner on December 8 is included in the news letter. Please give your payment to 

Connie. We will also have our popular Dirty Santa exchange - remember this is strictly voluntary!    

     

                                                

Happy Thanksgiving,       

   

 Sue 

PPWC President        
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Please turn off, or set to vibrate, your phones until the meeting is 

over. We need everyone’s best attention and thinking so we can 

utilize this time most effectively. 

Our Annual Holiday Cookie Walk is fast approaching.  This 

year’s walk will be on Saturday, December 10
th

 from 9 AM – 

Noon at the Pleasant Prairie Village Hall.  This is our 2
nd

 biggest 

fundraiser of the year and we ask that every member make 14 

dozen cookies for the walk.  More information will be available 

at the November meeting. 

 

Thank you to everyone for making this year’s Annual PINK-

Tober Auction a great success, we could not have done it 

without you!  Be sure to come to the November meeting to hear 

how we did. 

Bingo at Dayton has been a long standing tradition with Pleasant 

Prairie Woman’s Club.  Since our formation we have always had 

a “mental health” bingo party for the residents of what is now 

called Dayton, but back then they were held in local church 

basements and occurred every month.  Thru the years the party 

has evolved and it now only happens once a year and at the 

Dayton Residential Care Facility. 

At this bingo party we visit with the residents while they play 

bingo.  When a resident wins they get to take a prize from the 

prize table that contains items donated by our members like new 

or lightly used gloves, hats, scarves, coats, clothing and stuffed 

animals.  Once the games are over we then serve desert (pound 

cake with strawberries and whipped cream and cookies) and soda.  

It’s a fun night for everyone and the residents enjoy seeing us 

every year. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Peggy, our Social Chair, is planning a group outing to see 

Harmonik at the Wyndham.  Tickets are $20 each.  If you are 

interested please contact Peggy G. 

Wisconsin’s Own Library is having an open house on November 12, 

2002 from 1- 2:30 PM at Ripon College. 

For more information, please see the flier here.   

Space is limited so RSVP soon. 

The Manikin Contest will be here faster than we think and we need 

ideas on how to decorate our manikin in a way that expresses what Arts 

LIVE means to us. 

Per our State President Nancy Dickman, Arts LIVE is performing arts. 

Anything from youth choirs, youth symphonies, high school drama, 

marching bands, solo ensembles, band trips, community band, dance 

troupes, swing choir, summer theater camps, forensics, Odyssey of the 

Mind teams, Destination Imagination and more. If it has to do with non-

professionals and artistic performances - it’s Arts LIVE! Let’s make it 

STRONG! 

We are looking for ideas on how to decorate our manikin.  Please bring 

your ideas to a meeting or email Vickie (Vickie@fastmail.net) with 

your ideas. 

Fran will be collecting monies for our adopted Family; 

participation is strictly voluntary and donations are not 

required.  Purchased items and brought to the December 

meeting for all to see and wrap. 

https://static1.squarespace.com/static/532dbd4de4b0011333cade66/t/6343ac2a0c10337870faa6b7/1665379370738/WOL+Open+House+Flier.pdf
mailto:Vickie@fastmail.net


 

 

Connie will be collecting for the December Christmas dinner at Italian American Club on December 8
th
. Cocktails are at 6 

PM and dinner at 6:30 PM. The menu will consist of Roasted Chicken, Meatballs, Mostaccioli, Italian Green Beans, 

Roasted Potatoes, Potato Salad, Tossed Salad, Bread & Butter, Jello mixed with Cool Whip, and coffee. The board will be 

hostesses and will provide desert.  

 

We will be playing Dirty Santa again this year if you are interested. To avoid any confusion, rules to the game are 

provided below. 

Participation is strictly voluntary. 

 

 

1. Place your wrapped $10 gift on the table upon entering.  

2. Pick a number  

3. The person with #1 chooses a gift, unwraps it, shows it off, and puts it on display. Gifts must stay in view at all times 

and remain in their original packaging until that item is out of play – see rule #7.  

4. #2 chooses to either steal #1’s gift or selects a new gift from the table.  

5. #3 chooses to steal #1 or #2’s gift or selects a new gift. If #3 steals #1’s gift, #1 can either steal #2’s gift or choose an 

unopened gift from the table.  

6. A gift cannot be stolen back during the same turn. Example: If #3 steals #2’s gift, #2 cannot steal the gift back until the 

next turn.  

7. A gift can be stolen up to three (3) times before it is frozen and can no longer be stolen. The gift is frozen with the 

fourth owner.  

8. If #1 has the same gift they started with, and no one has stolen from them, they get to trade with any unfrozen gift.  

 

Have fun and remember stealing is encouraged! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nov. 10 General Meeting at Pleasant Prairie History Museum 

Nov. 12 Wisconsin’s Own Library Open 1-2:30 PM Ripon College 

Nov. 17  Dayton BINGO 

Dec. 8  Holiday Dinner Meeting at Italian American Club 

Dec. 10 Annual Holiday Cookie Walk 

Jan. 7  Mugs of Hugs assembly & Southwest Library 12 – 2 PM (Activity Room B) 

Feb 10-11 GFWC-Wisconsin Winter Workshop, Green Bay, WI 

 

Contact Information:  

GFWC-Pleasant Prairie Woman’s Club  

P.O. Box 580260  

Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158  

Website: www.PPWC64.org 

https://ppwc64.org/ https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/ 

Another quick and easy fundraiser we participate in is VigeoXchange. 

VigeoXchange is a convenient, year-round fundraiser that turns the 

purchases you make at participating local businesses into meaningful 

support for PPWC while earning cash back for yourself. To get started, 

Click the following link and fill out the getting started form.  

https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229 

Have you signed up for Amazon Smile yet? Every qualifying purchase you 

make Amazon will donate 0.5% of the purchase price back to Pleasant 

Prairie Woman’s Club and with Christmas coming that amount adds up 

fast.  

On your first visit to Amazon Smile (smile.amazon.com), you are prompted 

to select a charitable organization from a list of eligible organizations. The 

easiest way to find PPWC is by doing an EIN search. 23-7132046 

http://www.ppwc64.org/
https://www.facebook.com/PPWC64/
https://vigeoxchange.com/RegistrationEvent?needId=1229

